
 

 
 

 

Indian Public High School, RAK 

 
 

 

CIRCULAR NO: IPHS/15-16/077                                   October 19, 2015 
 

Restricted to Class I – V 

 

Dear Parent, 

Sir/ Madam, 
 
 

 We are pleased to inform you that the school will be celebrating JUNIORS’ DAY on 
Thursday, 10th December, 2015 for the students of Primary Section (Classes I to V). 
 

 This is the opportunity where each child will be able to participate and perform on 
stage under the guidance and help of the teachers. Your encouragement and a little 

contribution will help us to make the day memorable for all of us. 
 
 Please fill in and send the acknowledgement to the class teacher of your child on or 

before 22/10/2015 (Thursday). 
 

Kindly help us to strengthen our morale with your consent, support and cooperation.  

 
 

 
 

 
Thank You.             Shammy Santhosh 

                       Supervisor 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


